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I  OPPOSE [HB 2684 and -1].  

 

Updating an Integrated Pest Management Plan once every five (5) years is not 

acceptable.  

 

The updated plan should be more frequent and this is my main objection to [HB 2684 

and -1]. 

 

Pesticides are nasty chemicals and every year or so some are banned and others 

have stricter application procedures. 

 

[HB 2684 and -1] is a good idea and should have been implemented many years ago 

with updated IPM Plans at least every six (6) months. 

 

David S. Wall 

Mr. Oregon Concurs. 

 


